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May 29 (), 2007

Dr. Robin Staffin

Associate Director

Office of High Energy Physics

Office of Science

Washington, DC 20585

Dear Dr. Staffin,

Attached to this letter please find the Report of the Jan. 29-30, 2007 DOE OHEP Review of the Kavli Institute for Particle Astrophysics and Cosmology (KIPAC) at SLAC and Stanford. The external review committee members were Drs. Brenna Flaugher, Timothy McKay, Nicholas Suntzeff, Martin White, and Joshua Frieman (Chair), assisted by John Kogut, the OHEP program officer for SLAC. Also representing DOE were Kathy Turner and P. K. Williams of OHEP. You have already received confidential review letters from the first four committee members. The attached is the summary report of the committee put together by the Chair. I believe it is suitable for transmission to SLAC and KIPAC management. 

As you will see from the Report, overall the review committee was very impressed by the science program of KIPAC, its consonance with the U.S. HEP program, and the remarkable rapidity with which it has become a world-class center in this field. The on-going transformation of both HEP in general and of SLAC in particular will present challenges to the continued success of this endeavor, but we have confidence that SLAC and KIPAC management have the skills to lead the Center effectively during this transition period and that they have put in place the management practices to do so.







Sincerely,







Joshua A. Frieman




Center for Particle Astrophysics, Fermilab




Kavli Institute for Cosmological Physics, 




The University of Chicago
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